
 

TOWN OF LONG BEACH 

SPECIAL COUNCIL/BUDGET & FINANCE MEETING 

TOWN HALL 

APRIL 25, 2022 

	
THIS	MEETING	OF	THE	LONG	BEACH	TOWN	COUNCIL	AND	BUDGET	&	FINANCE	CONVENED	ON	APRIL	25,	
2022	AT	11	A.M.		PRESENT	WERE	JOHN	WALL,	MARY	LOU	MCFADDEN,	JOE	JOGMEN,	HELEN	SHERIDAN,	
AND	TRISTA	HUDSON	OF	CENDER	&	CO.	
	
MATTERS	WERE	DISCUSSED	PERTAINING	TO	ARP	GRANT	AND	USAGE	AND	TIMING	FOR	BUDGETING.		
TRISTA	HUDSON	SUGGESTED	WAYS	TO	ACCOUNT	FOR	THE	FUNDS	THAT	WERE	IN	LINE	WITH	STATE	
BOARD	OF	ACCOUNTS	STANDARDS.		MCFADDEN	HAD	IDEAS	ABOUT	USAGE.		MOST	IDEAS	WERE	
DISCUSSED	AND	MOVED	TO	THE	NEXT	MEETING	FOR	DECISIONS.	
	
THE	MEETING	WAS	ADJOURNED	AT	12:25	PM.	
	
RESPECTIVELY	SUBMITTED,	
	
		
TIM	PERRY,	
CLERK-TREASURER	
	


